Welcome to Jump Into Kindergarten!

We are super excited about this special opportunity. Thank you for registering your
child. Here is some important information. If you have any questions, please reach out
to Mrs. Drake at sdrake@d75.0rg or call the Washington Office at 847-949-2714.

Dates and Times:

Jump Into Kindergarten will run Monday, August 1 through Thursday, August 4, 2022 at
Washington Early Learning Center.

Student Hours will be 9:00-11:30.

What to bring:
Students need to bring a backpack and a 2 pocket folder with their name on it.
Teachers will supply all the materials needed for the 4 day camp.
Please put an extra set of clothes in your child’s backpack in case dry clothes are
needed during camp.
Please send your child with a full water bottle.
We will be providing a healthy snack each day of camp. Based on availability our
plan is to have apples, bananas, oranges, and apple sauce pouches.

Arrival and Dismissal Procedures:

Arrival Procedures will run identical to how they run during the school year. This will
help students be prepared for the 1st Day.

Arrival begins at 8:45.
Bus students:

e Teachers will greet our bus students and direct them into the building through
Door 12.
Car drop off students:
e The drop off line will begin at 8:45a.m.
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Cars will be directed to the front circle where staff members will greet students.
Parents will be asked not to leave their cars.
Students will be directed towards doors 2 to enter the building.
Any student that arrives after 9:00 will need to be accompanied into the building
through Door 1 to be signed in by a parent or guardian.
Walking students:
e Staff will begin meeting students at 8:45.
e Parents can accompany their child to Door 2 which is to the left of the main
entrance (when facing the building.
e Parents will not be allowed to enter the building.
Dismissal begins at 11:30.
Bus students:
e Adults will be accompanying and guiding all students through Door 12 to the
correct bus.
e Students will be given a backpack tag that identifies their bus.

Car Pick Up students and Walkers:
Parents are not allowed to park in the staff lot and walk through the parking lots.
Parents and students must use sidewalks at all times.
Cars will turn right into the second driveway of the staff parking lot.
Please wait to be directed into the back parking lot.
Parents will park on the playground and pick up their students at Door 2.
Parents are asked to be respectful of social distancing at the doors.
Please be patient as teachers dismiss students directly to family members.

Teacher Information:
Your child will be in:

Transportation Information:

The teachers and | are super excited about this week. See you soon!
Stephanie Drake, Principal



